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         CREDIT UNION DAY 

              OCTOBER 21, 2021 

 

     
   

October 21 is International Credit Union 
Day this year!!  Because of COVID-19, 
we will be offering free draws at the 
Credit Union instead of coffee and 
donuts.    We will have a draw box 
available from October 14 – 21, 2021,  to 
put your name in. You may also enter 
by commenting on our Facebook page. 

Draws will be made at the end of the 
day of October 21.   
 
International Credit Union Day 
celebrates the spirit of the global credit 
union movement.  Bruno Credit Union 
has grown in assets 10 fold in the last 
30 years.  We should be proud of that 
accomplishment!! 
 
 Come in and enter the draws!! 
************************************************ 
RECENT SPONSORSHIP BY THE  
BRUNO CREDIT UNION 
Viscount 4H Beef Club 
Bruno Car Show  
Bruno Cherry Sunday 
Prud’homme Ukranian Dance Club 
Bruno Merchants  
Town of Bruno – Jail & Bail 
Town of Vonda 

http://www.brunocu.com/


          
         WELCOME TIFFANY !!     
 
TIFFANY DU TOIT started working at 
the Credit Union this summer.    
TIFFANY has pitched in and is learning 
many new things.   Stop in and say hi to 
TIFFANY!! 
************************************************ 
          2 STEP VERIFICATION 
 
At Bruno Credit Union your online 
security is a top priority.  This month 
we implemented a new layer of security 
to the way that you login to your online 
banking called 2 Step Verification. 
 
What is 2 Step Verification? 

- It is used to confirm your identity 
by sending you a code via text or 
email that you must enter before 
continuing into your online 
banking. 

 
What are the steps to setup 2 Step 
Verification? 

1.  Login to your online banking.  
The login screen will look a little 
different. 

2. Complete the Enable 2 Step 
Verification enrolment screen 
when prompted. 

3. Enter your preferred email 
address or mobile phone number 
to receive your verification code.  
If available, we recommend that 
you use a mobile phone number 
as it is considered the most 
secure way.   

4. Enter the verification code sent 
to you.   

 

By October 15, 2021, you will need to 
have completed the 2 Step Verification 
process or you will not be able to login 
to online banking until you complete 
the process.  Until then it will let you 
login and do the transactions you 
choose. 
 
You will not be prompted every time 
you login to enter a code.  You may be 
prompted if you are logging in from a 
different device.  
 
If you need any assistance, please do 
not hesitate to contact our office.  We 
would be happy to assist. 
********************************************** 
          COLLABRIA CREDIT CARDS 
 
On a daily basis, cardholders use credit 
unions issued credit cards to complete 
over 100,000 transactions!! 
 
On October 4, 2021, cardholders will be 
empowered by Smart Controls, a new 
feature to give them added control and 
fraud prevention tools for their Collabria 
Credit cards.    Through MyCardInfo(MCI), 
cardholders will be able to conveniently 
select and enable transactional alerts and 
controls. 
 
Key Features: 

- Cardholders will have full control 
to set up their own unique alert 
preferences such as transaction 
type, dollar amount, etc. 

- This will allow cardholders to 
better track their card activity 

- Cardholders will be able to lock 
their card in the event their card 
has been lost, stolen or misplaced. 

- Notifications will be available 
through email.   

 
Please do not hesitate to call our 
office if you have any questions.****** 


